
Hello,  
 
I am contacting you to object to the proposal of allowing Dundonald gymnastics club to force 
ordinary frequent users of the above out of their sports facility.  
 
This is a valuable building for the local community and beyond and to give it away is nothing 
short of shocking!  
 
I hope sense is seen and this proposal is thrown out.  
 
Regards  
 

  
 

 


